
 
 

 
Date: March 26, 2014 

 
 
 

Declaration 
 
 
 

We, Hewlett-Packard Company, declare that the device, FCC ID: B94TNQ145, Model Name: 

TPN-Q145, does not have Ad Hoc on non-US frequencies  and/or on DFS frequencies. Also, the client 

software and associated drivers will not initiate any transmission on DFS frequencies without initiation by a 

master. This includes restriction on transmissions for beacons and support for ad-hoc peer-to-peer modes. 

 

Moreover, for 2.4G part of this device, only channels 1~11, will be used in North America and all non-

US frequencies and Country code selection are disabled through proprietary software and is not user 

changeable.  

 

Should you have any question or comment regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Liang Rong Chiao/ Regulatory Program Manager 
Hewlett-Packard Company 
Tel: 886-2-8722-8684 
E-mail: frances.liang@hp.com 
 


